
From: Celal Kilic  
Sent: 24 April 2023 19:08 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Camden 
 
 
I want to express my support for these plans put forward.  
  
 
 
I am a trader at the market so I can see the obvious benefits for market stalls & 
whole camden market. And I can see this will be really good if they take 
forward  this plan into camden this will bring so many people & it will be best 
attraction for camden Town. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Celal  
 
 
 


